

Town of Southborough Board of Health

9 Cordaville Road, Lower Level Southborough, MA 01772-1662 Phone: (508) 481-3013

May 16, 2022

Re: Noise & Ken's Warehouse

Dear Residents,

The Southborough Board of Health has been in contact with representation from Ken's Warehouse regarding the noise concerns from abutters. The Board would like to hear from you as all parties collaborate towards a resolution.

There are a few methods to collect your feedback: attend any or all of the meetings outlined below, send an email to the Board of Health members, or call the Health Department office at 508-481-3013.

The following meetings have been scheduled and you can join in person (at the McAuliffe Meeting Room) or via Zoom (https://www.southboroughtown.com/remotemeetings):

May 24, 2022 – 9:30AM – Presentation of findings from a sound engineer working with an abutter.

May 31, 2022 – 9:30AM – Meeting with Ken's team of engineers to discuss findings and potential mitigation options for noise concerns.

We welcome your participation and feedback during this process.

Sincerely,

Southborough Board of Health

Nancy Sacco - nsacco@southboroughma.com

Safar Medina – smedina@southboroughma.com

Chelsea Malinowski – cmalinowski@southboroughma.com